

**Agenda**

**Medical/Health (Lana)**

Working on setting up a COVID19 plan

Will follow same requirements as the Mitchell School and city

**Registration (Lori)**

Registration will be up by 3 or 4<sup>th</sup> week in June

**Head Coordinator (Lacey)**

Need to Clarify job duties of coordinator

Start getting. Coordinators returning, and witch levels?

**Scheduling (Lisa)**

Start to get tournament dates for each level and submit to the city.

Will have a calendar that will be viable by others and steam line the process to the city.

**Tournament Director **Open for next year****

Next year's tournament schedule

Hosted 14U Nov 21-22      Mite(u8) Jan 23-24      Mite Jam Jan 2-3      Squirt Feb 12-14

Pink the rink Jan 16

Hosting State 14U

**Minor Officials/Referee Director **Open for next year****

Setting up Referee clinic with the state. Trying for Sept 26

**Dibs Coordinator (Jodi)**

Dibs still due 5 people will owe money for Dibs

Sign in sheet for other dibs.

Reviewing all Dibs for next year

**Extra Ice **Programs committee will handle****

Top Dog Camp/ Goalie Camp

**Equipment (Randy) **adding someone****

U8 Jerseys Working on vender and design

Equipment check in and varsity Jerseys